ORTHOPEDIC SURGERY  FAMILY MEDICINE INTERNAL MEDICINE
PA I l E N I S Thomas D. Matthews, MD  Kelly J. Bain, MD Bryce A. Ayers, MD

® David E, Chalk, MD Laurel Baumstark, MD Daniel ). Bauer, MD
: 4 \;,’ LA T F I RST Christian D. Linz, DO Kim D. Colter, MD Kenneth R. Brightfield, MD
| .*'I"‘;_|;r] , Dean A. Lusardi, flv\D Thomas E. Davis, MD, FAAFP Galry DulvllontLer/ MD
-__'1_7-“" . James R. Rotramel, MD James R. Grimes, MD Felipe . Eljaiek, MD
HEALTH CARE LLC URGENT CARE David P. Guss, MD Robert W. Halsted, MD
PEDIATRICS GENERAL SURGERY Thomas M. Farrell, MD Craig S. Holzem, MD, FAAFP  Musa Modad, MD
Elizabeth P. Hammer, MD, FAAP James D. Cassat, MD, FACS Ann Elizabeth Mohart, MD  Trevor P. King, MD Kyle F. Ostrom, MD
Marissa C. Stock, MD, FAAP James D. Jansen, MD, FACS  Gina M. Mohart, MD Peter ). Lamble, MD Michael E. Rau, MD, FACP
GASTROENTEROLOGY NEUROLOGY/SLEEP Nestor Shust, MD Timothy P. Long, MD Jose R. Remo, Jr., MD
Leslie E. Tucker, MD, FACG, FACP DISORDERS INTERNAL MEDICINE/ Keith M. Ratcliff, MD, FAAFP . Dennis Saffa, MD
Carl F. Blatt, Jr., MD Jamie T. Haas, MD PEDIATRICS Mark D. Rickmeyer, DO Sarah J. Seeck, MD
Barbara Dixon-Scott, MD, PhD CARDIOLOGY Gretchen E. Kluesner, MDD Craig ). Schmidt, MD Kenneth B. Smith, MD, FACP
GYNECOLOGY Michael A. Beardslee, MD, DERMATOLOGY Charles H. Sincox, MD, FAAFP Shaukat A. Thanawalla, MD
Christiane K. Korba, MD FACC Jason L. Reinberg, MD Matthew ], Tiefenbrunn, MD M. Jay Walden, MD
UROLOGY John M. Mohart, MD AUDIOLOGY James D. Turner, MD, FAAFP  Noel F. Weyerich, MD
Sunil M. Apte, MD Brian A, Seeck, MD Tanya McCormack, AuD Kristin Weidle, MD PLASTIC/RECONSTRUCTIVE
ENT/OTOLARYNGOLOGY SURGERY
James Mcllwaine, MD Benjamin W, Verdine, MD

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region 111

Materials Licensing Section

2443 Warrenville Road, Suite 210
Lisle, Illinois 60532-4352

License Number 24-32304-01
Dear Materials Licensing Section:

This letter is to make known overlaps in our most recent amendments. We had two
requests made within a couple of months of each other, which resulted in them being
reviewed by two different individuals each awarding the requests without knowledge of
the other. We received two Amendment No. 10s. I called the NRC and explained the
situation; I have now received Amendment 11 which was simply a change in the
amendment number, but not a combination of both requests. I need an amendment which
acknowledges both the addition of the new location (dated February 17, 2009) and the
addition of our new authorized user, Dr. Michael Beardslee (dated April 2, 2009). This
letter is being sent as requested by Bill.

Please feel free to contact me at (636) 390-1765 if further clarification is needed! (I
know this sounds confusing.)

Sincerely,

Ff)&/uﬁ/ @'Lr%-’l/;) (JM%;A/" & J10)0%

Brenda Overschmidt, CNMT, Radiation Safety Officer

901 PATIENTS FIRST DRIVE ¢ WASHINGTON, MISSOURI 63090 e (636) 390-1400 ¢ FAX:(636)239-5166
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